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State of North Carolina 
Department of Environment, Health, and Natural Resources 

Division of Solid Waste Management 
P.O. Box 27687 - Raleigh, North Carolina 27611-7687 

James G. Martin, Governor 
William W. Cobey, Jr., Secretary 

William L. Meyer 
Director 

23 July 1991 

CERTIFIED MAIL 
RETURN RECEIPT REOUESTED 

Commander, Atlantic Division 
Naval Facilities Engineering Command 
Code 1822 
Attn: Ms. Laurie A. Boucher, P.E. 
Remedial Project Manager for MCB Camp Lejeune 
Norfolk, Virginia 235 11-6287 

RE: Yearly Update date change to Site Management Plan 
MCB Camp Lejeune, North Carolina 

Dear Ms. Boucher: 

The North Carolina Super-fund Section has received the Navy’s letter of 16 July 1991 
requesting a minor amendment to the MCB Camp Lejeune Federal Facilities Agreement. 
Specifically, this letter of 16 July 1991 requested that the submittal date for revision of the 
Site Management Plan be changed from June 1st to November 15th of each year, The State 
of North Carolina does not concur with this change in submittal dates. It is our position 
that submittal of the first “Draft” SMP early in the Navy’s budgeting process could be 
important in insuring that adequate funding is available for ongoing work and planned new 
work. Early submittal is also important to the State to aid in resource allocation and 
planning. 
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If you have any questions please contact Lee Crosby or me at (919) 733-2801. 

Sincerely, 

Jack Butler, Environmental Engineer 
North Carolina Su,perfund Section 

JB/ds/20 

cc: Mr. Carl R. Froede, Jr., EPA Region IV 
Ms. Stephanie Del-Re Johnson, MCB Camp Lejeune 
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